
 

Important Information from 
Ontario South Literature Distribution Centre (LDC) 

 
District Reps 

Please share the following information 
with the Group Reps in your District 

 
Ontario South LDC Summer closure will be  
July 11th and reopen at 10am on Aug 12th 

 
Pre- Ordered Literature will be available for pick-up at 

OS Assembly 2024 
 

All preorders need to be in by 1pm, September 4th  
in order to give our LDC Manager time to confirm 

available stock. 
 

Once your order has been confirmed 
All payments must be submitted                                                  

by 1 pm on September 16th  

Thank You! 


